## Visit by Chancellor and Vice-Chancellor of University of Canterbury

http://ucam.org.my/modules/news/article.php?storyid=134

## <u>Visit by Chancellor and Vice-Chancellor of University of Canterbury</u> SPECIAL EVENTS/ANNIVERSARY

Posted by: admin

Posted on: 2007/8/4 3:20:00

Dear UC Alumni,

We are delighted to announce that Chancellor Dr Robin Mann and Vice-Chancellor Professor Roy Sharp will host alumni functions in the following centres during the month of August:

- · Buffet Dinner, New Zealand High CommissionerÂ's Residence, KUALA LUMPUR 20 AUGUST
- Â- Buffet Dinner, Hilton Kuching, KUCHING Â- 22 AUGUST
- Â. Buffet Dinner, RH Hotel, SIBU Â-23 AUGUST
- Â- Buffet Dinner (venue to be confirmed), SINGAPORE Â- 24 AUGUST

Enjoy the opportunity to catch up with fellow UC graduates and to hear the latest news from your alma mater!

Further details will be sent out shortly, but in the meantime you may register by sending your full name and indicating the function you wish to attend. Please put the city of the event in the subject line of your reply email – for example, KUCHING – RSVP.

Please also forward this message on to any other University of Canterbury alumni you know —we still only have a small number of email addresses for our many Malaysia and Singapore-based alumni and appreciate your assistance in spreading the word.

we still only have a small number of email addresses for our many malaysia and
Singapore-based alumni and appreciate your assistance in spreading the word.
With best wishes,
WILLI DOST WISHOS,

From the Alumni Office

Need to update your UC alumni details? Visit <a href="http://www.canterbury.ac.nz/alumni/update.shtml">http://www.canterbury.ac.nz/alumni/update.shtml</a>

\_\_\_\_\_

**Chanel Hughes** 

Alumni Relations Manager

The Alumni Office

## Visit by Chancellor and Vice-Chancellor of University of Canterbury

http://ucam.org.my/modules/news/article.php?storyid=134

Level 5, Registry
University of Canterbury
Te Whare Wananga o Waitaha
Private Bag 4800
Christchurch
NEW ZEALAND

Ph: +64 3 364 2344 Fax: +64 3 364 2679

www.canterbury.ac.nz/alumni